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IN THIS ISSUE

Anderson School of  
Management Graduate 
Programs Information Fair
Hanging of  the Greens

If  you have questions, 
comments, or concerns 
pertaining to Anderson, please 
go to http://www.mgt.unm.
edu/feedback.asp.

NEWS

Hanging of  the Greens
The Anderson School 
would like to invite you to 
a special night on campus for UNM’s 
annual tradition: “Hanging of  the 
Greens” on November 30 from 
5 - 7 pm.  

Stop by the Anderson Student Center 
to enjoy the company of  friends and 
take part in a UNM tradition!

Congratulations to Anderson 
Graduates! 
The Anderson School of  Management 
fall 2007 graduation ceremony is 
Saturday, December 15 at 2  pm in 
Johnson Center on Main Campus. 
Information will be mailed or you 
can access information by going to 
http://www.mgt.unm.edu/students/
commencement.asp. The University 
General Commencement Ceremony 
is Friday evening December 14 at the 
University Arena (The Pit) at 6 pm. 
Questions, contact Mary Cromer at 
cromer@mgt.unm.edu.

•

•

MBA students... 
Looking for 
an elective and 
a chance to learn 
more about leveraging 
information systems as 
corporate resources?  Sign up for 
an MIS course with no pre-reqs.  The 
course focuses on the integration 
of  information systems with core 
functions of  the fi rm.
Topics include strategic planning and 
organizing information resources,
managing development projects -- 
including their ongoing support and
service levels, and trends in 
information technology.   Professor 
Laurie Schatzberg will teach the 
course, MGMT 630 on Thursdays at 
7 pm.  Sign up or contact her for more 
information (Laurie@mgt.unm.edu).

ADVISEMENT

Got grad school?
Anderson School of  Management 
Graduate Programs Information Fair
Wednesday, November 28, 6 - 7:30 pm 
in the Anderson Student Center.  

Interact with current students, 
alumni, faculty, career services, and 
academic advisors
Learn about Anderson’s graduate 
programs
Get GMAT prep workshop and 
GMAT class information
Receive a $50 application fee 
waiver

Light refreshments will be served.
RSVP at http://www.
mgt.unm.edu/students/
gradrsvp.asp.

•

•

•

•

If  you are planning on graduating at 
the end of  the spring 2008 semester, 
be sure you have picked up your 
application for graduation. If  you have 
not, please pick one up from the front 
desk in advisement as soon as possible.

If  you are planning on graduating at 
the end of  the spring 2008 semester, 
your graduation application is due by 
Monday, December 3.

The following items are required:
Have your concentration advisor 
sign the graduation form.  (If  you 
are pursuing the no concentration 
option, then no signature is 
required).
You must sign the graduation 
application.
Include a current resume.
Include a completed yellow card 
for MGT 598 so that Loyola 
Chastain can do an override -- the 
override is needed for you to 
register for 598. Keep in mind, 
that Loyola is the only person who 
can do the override for MGMT 
598.  THE INSTRUCTOR WILL 
NOT SIGN ANY YELLOW 
CARDS FOR THIS COURSE.
Include the Career Services Offi ce 
survey form with your application.

•

•

•
•

•

NOV 26 2007



UPCOMING EVENTS

Wednesday, November 28 Anderson School of  Management Graduate Programs Information Fair, 6 - 7:30 pm, 
    Anderson Student Center

Friday, November 30  Hanging of  the Greens, 5 - 7 pm, Anderson Student Center

Monday, December 3  Graduation application due for students planning on graduating at the end of  the spring 
    2008 semester

FAST INFO

Have a question?  Ask it at http://fastinfo.unm.edu and we’ll try our best to answer it here.
Question: I am a student using LoboWeb to register for classes. After I “Accept Financial Responsibility” and click 
submit, I see “You are not permitted to register”. Why is this?

Answer:  There are a few possibilities as to why a student gets that error message:

1. First, verify that the correct Term is selected. If  you are attempting to register for the MD Terms and are not an MD 
student, this message will appear.

2. Make sure that you are registering during your appointment date. To make sure that you are eligible to register, please 
Click Here.

3. You can also check your Registration Status in LoboWeb. Under the Registration and Records Menu, choose 
“Registration Status.”

If  you are still having trouble registering, please call the Registration Offi ce at 277-2916. 
They will be able to provide a more in depth analysis of  your situation. 

The Anderson Bulletin is published on Mondays. 
Deadline for inclusion is Wednesday at noon; send 
complete information to news@mgt.unm.edu or 
submit online at http://www.mgt.unm.edu/bulletin/
submitContent.asp.

ANDERSON BIG SHOTS

On November 8, students in Howard 
Kraye’s MGMT 498 class sponsored a 
poker tournament in the SUB.  The 
group raised more than $1,200 which 
will be donated to the Albuquerque 
Humane Society.

Poker for Pups

Poker for Pups 2007Submitted by Howard Kraye
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